NOTICE OF COMMUNITY MEETING (WEBINAR)

PIER 8, BLOCK 16: RESIDENTIAL TOWER DESIGN OPTIONS

City initiated official plan and zoning amendments

The City of Hamilton has initiated Official Plan and Zoning By-Law Amendments on lands identified as Pier 8, Block 16 located at 65 Guise Street
(Files: UHOPA-22-001/ZAC-22-003). The applications propose a 45-storey residential building consisting of approximately 429 units. The City of
Hamilton Municipal Land Development Office is hosting this meeting, along with Waterfront Shores Partners.

Given restrictions related to public gatherings, we are hosting this session by way of an online WEBINAR to provide information and receive input

related to the tower design options.

DATE: TUESDAY, MARCH 8, 2022
TIME: 6:30PM - 8:30PM

REGISTER:
hamilton.ca/pier8block16

WEBINAR FORMAT:

A presentation followed by questions answered live.

Comments and questions can be typed into the Q & A and will be
read aloud by the Facilitator.

HOW TO JOIN:

To join the meeting click on “Join Meeting” in the email you
receive when you register.

If joining from a mobile device (phone, tablet) instead of an
internet browser, downloading the Cisco WebEx meeting app is
required prior to joining the meeting.

To join by phone, use the instructions provided in your
registration email.

If you have accessibility requirements, please contact the
Municipal Land Development Office at:
westharbour@hamilton.ca | 905-546-2424 x 2085

Information will be collected in accordance
with the Freedom of Information and Protection

|i.i| of Privacy Act. With the exception of personal

information, all comments will become part of the

Ham—ﬂton public record.

PIER8 BLOCK 16

Feedback from the meeting will be provided to Waterfront Shores
Partners as part of the process of refining the final proposed
design and will be provided to City Council for their consideration
of these development applications. The recording of the meeting
presentation and slides showing the designs will be available at
hamilton.ca/pier8block16 after March 10, 2022.

Further comments received following this Community Meeting

and by March 24, 2022 will be included in the Community Meeting
Feedback Report, and can be forwarded to:

City of Hamilton, Municipal Land Development Office,
westharbour@hamilton.ca.

Additional information about Pier 8, Block 16 is available on the
City’s project website above.



